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FTC Proposes New Rules for Subscription Services—Public Comments Now Open!

The FTC published the proposed Negative Option Rule (Rule) to the Federal Register on April 24, 2023, with
the goal of preventing unfair and deceptive practices related to recurring subscriptions for products and services.

The FTC has invited the public to comment on proposed changes to the Rule. Written comments must be
submitted by June 23, 2023.

See our blog for more information about the proposed Rule.
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